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MINUTES TO THE ZBA PUBLIC MEETING 
 

TOWN OF CHARLEMONT 
 

       February 4, 2010 
 

 
Members Present:    Others Present:     
Eric Dean     Shane Furlon      
Craig Leonard 
 
The meeting was convened at 8:00 p.m. 
 
Shane Furlon came to talk to the ZBA about changing a two family home to a one family 
for his property at 1 Elm Street.  Furlon submitted an affidavit attesting to his ownership, 
the current use and his intent to convert the property to a single family residence. The 
Board advised Shane to contact the Building Inspector about getting a building permit to 
change the use from a two to a single family home and to change the power meters from 
two to one meter. 
 
The Board went over all their new business, old business and informational. The Board 
reviewed their mail and correspondence. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 8:55 p.m. 
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